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February 25, 2022 

 

Dear Family, 

 

Our hearts are deeply saddened for our brothers and sisters in Eastern Europe suffering because of the 

military activities in the region. 

 

True Mother has asked for reports, which have been sent from both the Ukraine and Russia. She is 

following events closely and praying for peace, as are we all. 

 

Given that we have many family members in both Ukraine and Russia, let us offer serious prayers and 

devotion for their safety and resolution of the conflict. 

 

You are invited to join Europe's daily prayer call tomorrow, Saturday, February 26, 2022, at 9 a.m. CET 

(3 a.m. EST) on Zoom (the same link is used every day) zoom,us/j/478639638, or live on Facebook: 

www,facebook,com/ffwpueurope. 

 

Some members have asked if they can make donations, and these are of course welcome. FFWPU EUME 

is collecting donations through their official PayPal account at donate@ ffwpu-eu,org. 

 

God Bless, 

 

 
 

Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 

 

President 
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